

#### RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297 OFFICE: (610) 688-0503 FAX: (610) 688-1238

# WILLIAM A. COLARULO POLICE SUPERINTENDENT

## ANDREW J. BLOCK LIEUTENANT

## CHRISTOPHER B. FLANAGAN LIEUTENANT

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Finance Director, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Kevin Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Paul Bazik and Steve McNelis, Community Development, Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Mark Stiansen, Highway Patrol Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking, Vera DiMaio, Administrative Assistant and Mary Ann Donnelly, Administrative Assistant.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2014, 10:00 AM.

#### **NEW BUSINESS:**

- 1. Karen Gaster requests that stop signs be installed on Oakford at Arbordale.
- 2. Brian Nolan requests a handicapped parking space to be placed on Meredith Avenue.
- 3. Douglas Bruhns requests to relocate the driveway exit at Filipone Park and expand parking in the parking lot. Mr. Bruhns also requests installation of the crosswalk on South Devon Avenue at Arbordale.
- 4. Charles Carrington reports unsafe road conditions at Church Road and St. Davids Road.
- 5. Commissioner Higgins requests a study for installation of a stop sign at the intersection of Chamounix Road and Fenimore Lane.
- 6. Commissioner Higgins requests a change to a multi-way stop sign at the intersection of Chamounix Road and Paul Road.